DRAFT
New Highland Elementary

Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting

April 11, 2013

The New Highland Site Based Decision Making Council met on Thursday, April 11, 2013, at 2:35 p.m. in the principal’s office.

Members present included:  Mark Thomas, Elisabeth Scott, Mary Foster and Joyce Cross. 

Members absent:  Monica O’Donnell and Karen Drake
Visitors present:  Terrie Morgan  
Agenda:  Mr. Thomas reviewed the agenda with the council and acknowledged the visitor.

Minutes:  The minutes of the monthly meeting in March were reviewed.  Elisabeth Scott made a motion to accept the minutes and Joyce Cross seconded it. 

New Business:

Appreciation Dinner:  Mr. Thomas shared the invitation from the superintendent and Board of Education inviting the council to an Appreciation Dinner honoring SBDM members on Thursday, April 25, 2013 at 6:00 p.m.  Council members will need to RSVP by April 18 to Diana Jacobi.
Professional Development Plan:  The PD Plan for the 2013-2014 school year was submitted for review by the council.  Two subjects, math and writing, will be the main focus for next year’s professional development along with two days to work with CIITS.  Elisabeth Scott made a motion to accept the PD Plan for 2013-2014 and Joyce Cross seconded it.
Needs Assessment:  The Needs Assessment list was reviewed by the council.  It was compiled from the Needs Assessment lists turned in by each grade level.  Items were then narrowed down and prioritized to be submitted to the district.  Elisabeth Scott made a motion to accept the Needs Assessment list and Mary Foster seconded it.

Old Business:

No items on agenda

Committee Review:  No minutes for review at this meeting.  The Leadership Team is in place to review minutes to make sure each committee is moving in the right direction with their assigned duties.
Instruction:  Mr. Thomas shared with the council that New Highland’s  K-Prep testing went smoothly and without any complications.
Student Achievement/Success Story:  New Highland’s Academic Team competed in Regional competition on March 23, 2013.  New Highland placed second out of twenty-three teams.  The FPS team consisting of Ben Rochford, Conan O’Donnell, Hannah Gani and Sarah Jones, placed first overall.  The Quick Recall Team consisting of Ben Rochford, Conan O’Donnell, Amara Danturthi, Starr Thurman, Jacob Mata, Lauren Kirschner, Preston Murrell and Tristen Jackson, placed second overall.  Hannah Gani placed second in Mathematics and fifth in Written Composition.  Alexis Belme placed third in Arts and Humanities.  New Highland is proud of the entire Academic Team for their dedication and success.
Finance:  The finance report for March was reviewed by the council.   Elisabeth Scott made a motion to accept the March finance report and Mary Foster seconded it.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:00 p.m.

Minutes submitted by Monica Oliver

